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From: Louise Moss []
Sent: 17- Aug- 11 11:26
To: Development Plans
Subject: Re: SOUTH LAKELAND LAND ALLOCATIONS - FURTHER CONSULTATION

Thank you for your email.  I do not have any further comments on your first 
point.  

Second Point
I would have thought an end date of 2025 would be fine, as it appears there are 
plenty of sites proposed for development to cover that time period, especially 
in the current economic climate, where existing houses are just not selling.  

As to your third point; I think small sites specifically to build properly 
affordable houses for local people should be allocated in villages and hamlets, 
as this gives more certainty - and hopefully will ensure all the appropriate 
checks (ecological, archaeological etc) are undertaken at a very early (i.e. 
pre-allocation) stage.

Please let me know if you need more information,

Best wishes
Louise

Louise Moss 
Ecologist 
Direct Dial. 
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